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Saunders, Richard L. - PDR

From: John Thomasson <thomasson.john@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 30, 2021 12:04 PM

To: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR

Subject: Alley behind 3415 Floyd ave 

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you recognize the 

sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

 

 

A permit requested by Dante to build properties in the alley behind 

3415 Floyd ave violates city regulations and codes.It will create a hardship For the surrounding neighbors. Please don’t 

okay the permit. 

Sincerely John Thomasson at 15N Nansemondst 


